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Subject: The IPV Provider Network Project Brief Survey is Now Open!

Dear [service provider]:

Based on your partnership with [GRANTEENAME/PROVIDERNAME] in support of the Intimate Partner Violence (IPV) Provider Network project, funded by the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services, Office on Women’s Health (OWH), we emailed you on [DATE] to let you know that we would be sending a link for a brief web-based survey. We anticipate this brief survey will take 30 minutes at most to complete. 
Today’s email is to let you know that the survey link is open!  You can access the survey to enter your data at the following web address: https://x.norc.org.   We greatly appreciate your attention to this brief survey -- the open reporting period is limited to a 2-week period. 

If you have any questions about this data collection, please contact the HelpDesk (supported by OWH’s contractor, NORC at the University of Chicago) via e-mail at X@norc.org or toll-free at 1-888-xxx-xxxx.  

Sincerely,
X
